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From: (INPI) João Negrão <jnegrao@INPI.MIN-ECONOMIA.pt>
To: "'scit.mail@wipo.int'" <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Tue, Aug 28, 2001  4:51 PM
Subject: Circulaire C.SCIT 2542

Dear Mr Klaus-Peter Wittig

I have the pleasure to inform you that we don't oppose the replacement of
the IBM TDB for the Revue RD.

Concerning the "Funkschau", taking in to consideration that we don't receive
it, we would like to keep a neutral position relatively to this matter.

Kind regards

João Negrão
INPI PT


